Town of Wellfleet 335 Main Street Committee Minutes of Meeting January 4, 2006 Council on Aging Building

Present: Elaine LaChapelle, Moe Barocus, Carl Caruso, George Moe, Larry Peters and Mary Fox.

Liz Grant, Ellen LeBoe and Kristen Shantz were also present.

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm.

The Ready Resource Grant was discussed.

Since Anne White has resigned from the committee, a new chair must be elected by the committee. By unanimous vote Elaine LaChapelle was elected Chair and Moe Barocus Vice Chair.

It was suggested that we invite Rex Peterson to a meeting for more information on the CPC. Carl will contact Rex.

Elaine will be in touch with the Health and Conservation Board and The Zoning Board and the Planning Board concerning the overlay district being considered.

Mary will contact Dale Donovan to remind the Selectmen that the 335 Main Street Committee does not have representatives from The Planning Board or the Health and Conservation Commission.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:40 pm.

Respectfully submitted.

Mary Fox

Clerk